
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Applicant(s),  
  
This is to inform that, due to some unforeseen circumstances, applications 
submitted during 21 – 26 May 2015 may face some delay. 
 
Travelers who need to travel to Thailand on an urgent basis for business meeting, 
seminar, or medical treatment may request for special delivery. 
 
Please note that the passport delivery counter at the VFS Visa Application Center in 
Dhaka will be open on Friday i.e. 29/05/2015 between 6 – 9 p.m. 
 
The Royal Thai Embassy strongly advices that the applicants submit the applications 
well advance before the departure date. 
 
 

Thank you. 


